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Message from the Chair
As we enter the New Year, I’m grateful to our faculty, trainees and staff as they have 
continued to provide high quality patient care through every facet of our depart-
ment, innovate and advance research in neurologic diseases. 

Take some time to look at the pictures from our holiday party earlier this month. 
We could not have asked for a better location than the Pittsburgh Golf Club - it was 
a beautiful venue and it was great to see everyone mingling with each other in a 
casual setting. Thanks to everyone for their continued hardwork and dedication 
throughout the year!

Please enjoy this special edition of Neurology News & Notes, and have a happy holi-
day and a safe and healthy New Year. 

Page B. Pennell, MD, FAES 
Chair and Henry B. Higman Professor of Neurology

Department of Neurology Holiday Party 
December 17, 2022
Venue: The Pittsburgh Golf Club 
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